
Dear Families,

We're nearing the end of another fantastic school year, and it's incredible to look back
at everything our children have achieved! It's been a year filled with growth, discovery,
and countless memorable moments.

This past year, our students truly shone, throwing themselves into every opportunity.
From the energetic performances at Gotta Dance to the disciplined focus in Judo, and
our new collaboration working with HKR, their enthusiasm has been infectious. We
continued the joy of working with Mr Holmes, whose singing brought a wonderful energy
to the school! Each of these experiences, and so many more, have allowed our children
to explore new talents, build confidence, and create lasting memories. We’ve seen them
tackle new challenges with enthusiasm, celebrate successes big and small, and
demonstrate incredible resilience.

None of this would be possible without your incredible support and the sheer dedication
of our hard-working teachers and children. Your partnership with us — whether it's
helping with homework or getting your child into school on time — makes a real
difference. We're grateful for your trust and collaboration in making this a truly special
year for everyone.

As we close out the school year, we have a few special goodbyes. We want to wish our
Year 6 children the very best of luck as they embark on their exciting journey to
secondary school. We know you're ready for new challenges and experiences, and we
can't wait to hear about all your future successes!

We're also saying farewell to some wonderful members of our staff. Mr. Baron is off on a
new adventure at Archbishop Sentamu Academy and we wish him all the very best.
We'll be missing Nurse Sam and Mrs. Watling as they head off on maternity leave and
we wish them a smooth and joyful time with their new arrivals. Mrs. Gregory is moving on
to a new opportunity, we thank her for all her contributions to our school. Finally, we wish
Mrs. Laidlaw an enriching term at Sidmouth within the trust. We're incredibly grateful for
their dedication and hard work during their time with us.

We wish you all a wonderful and relaxing summer break, and we look forward to seeing
many of you back on Wednesday 3  September!rd

Mrs Mounsor, Head Teacher
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Attendance this year...

94.3%

last year

92.1%
Target

96%

18.2%

last year

27%
National

13.4%

Attendance Persistently Absent 
(less than 90%)

Minutes Late Unauthorised 
Holiday Days 

13,023 746

Next year we will continue to work with families to improve
attendance and punctuality so all children are in school, on time,

everyday!
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Gotta Dance
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Hull KR - 100% attendance 
Children with 100%
attendance were lucky to visit
Craven Park for the day. We
saw the players training,
practiced our kicking on the
3G pitches, programmed
Spheros and had a tour of the
stadium.

Well done to all those children
who have been in school, on
time, everyday! 

Well done to all the children
who performed in Gotta
Dance. Months of rehearsals
and dedication lead to this
amazing evening!

Thank you to Miss Garner for running this club and giving the children a
great opportunity! We can’t wait to see what next years children produce.
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Summer Fayre

Thank you to all who
supported our Summer

Fayre. 

It was a great success
and we raised over £1000
for the children at Oldfleet

which will be spent on
improving the outdoor

environment. 
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